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Date 

Received
Topic Summary of Request Board Update Status

Nov 02/20

Vancouver Fraser Port 

Authority Storage Area 

Contents

A Board member requested if the Vancouver Fraser Port 

Authority could advise what contents are being stored in 

the tanker trucks on the lot adjacent to CRAB Park.

The Vancouver Fraser Port Authority advised that the truck trailer tanks being 

stored on the secured lot adjacent to CRAB Park (Lot 5) are empty and are typically 

used to transport cruise ship wastewater.  It is not expected that they will be used 

until that industry recommences, potentially in 2021.   

COMPLETE

Nov 02/20
CRAB Park 

Designation

A Board member enquired whether CRAB Park is 

designated as a permanent park.

CRAB (Portside) Park is located on Vancouver Fraser Port Authority land that was 

leased to the City of Vancouver in 1986.  City Council has not officially designated it 

as a permanent park, however the lease includes specific covenants limiting the use 

of the land to park and recreation purposes only, with management and 

maintenance falling under Park Board jurisdiction.  The 49 year lease currently 

expires in 2035.

COMPLETE
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